CONVAIR

30 August 1951

nmm for your information are copies of a letter we recently
addressed to the Aircraft Industries Association, relative to the
umrarutorm plant in this general area. The construction

of such a plant is, we feel, essential to the continued growth of
this area as an gircraft manufacturing center,

We would appreciate your comments with regard to such action as
the Chamber of Commerce considers advisable for gﬁm a forging
plant egbablished in Fort Worth, and will, in twrn, be glad to
Wmmfmeémﬁemwegrmsmmm abiawmia
this direction.

Because of Mr, Amon Carter's wide association with national
leaders in business and finance, a copy of this letter is being
furnished to him for such consideration as he may deem desirable,

Cordially yours,

M. L, Hicks
Asgistant Division Manager

ce: Mr, Amon G, Carter




